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AIG Programs - Underwriting Bulletin
	99 High Street, 25th Floor
Boston, MA 02110
June 16, 2016

Please note that this Bulletin may provide an update or additional guidance to direction previously provided to you via your Underwriting Guidelines or Program Underwriting Authority document.  This Bulletin supersedes any such previous direction as of the effective date specified below and will be incorporated into your Underwriting Guidelines or Underwriting Authority document, if applicable, as future updates are issued.  If you have any questions or require clarification regarding this Bulletin, please contact your Program Manager.

Title:  Privacy Act – Telephonic Recording – RESPONSE  REQUIRED  


Under Privacy Act requirements, AIG Programs is required to ascertain if any of our Program Administrators are recording any of their telephonic conversations with any parties they do business with and if so, whether or not our Program Administrators are providing notification of such recording and/or obtaining the consent of the parties whose conversations are being recorded. 

As such, we require you to answer the following questions:

(1) Do you record any of your telephone calls with any parties you do business with?
(2) If you record any calls, do you offer a legally required disclosure advising that the call is being recorded and obtaining the consent of the party on the phone?
(3) If so, how do you offer such disclosure and obtain consent (e.g. do you have staff members follow a script, is there an automated prompt, etc.)?

We ask that you please respond to Paul Boris on the questions above.  Simply provide Paul with an e-mail (paul.boris@aig.com) containing your responses.  If the answer to Question 1 is “No”, then that is the only response required.  If the answer to Question 1 is “Yes”, then we require response to the additional question(s).  Depending upon your responses, we may need to contact you for additional information should it be required.

Please provide your response to Paul by Friday, June 24th.  Should you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to reach out to Paul or your designated Program Manager.

Thank you for your attention to this matter and your anticipated response.
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